
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     It’s time for this year’s FAMILY Vacation Bible School at the Huntingburg 
Church of the Nazarene.  “Custom Garage -- Loving God-Serving Others” will 
be held July 11-15 from 6:00 to 8:30 p.m. in the church’s Family Life Center.  Gear 
up for all the fun with great music, snacks, Bible stories, Bible memory games, 
special prizes, and a special outdoor “vehicle” course.  
 Remember to bring your offering to determine if the boys or the girls will win 

each night. 
 Also, remember to bring a Bible each night to help you in our Bible memory 

time. 
     This year’s Mission Offer Project of “Kids Reaching Kids” is “POWER - 
Unlocking the Power of  God’s Word!”  A portion of each night’s offering will 
go towards helping combat biblical illiteracy by equipping children across the 
globe with the Bible in print or electronic form. 
     A couple of changes that you will want to know about is that our Early 
Childhood age children (ages 4 through completing kindergarten) will be having 
their Bible story time and memory work time separate from the older children and 
the adults.  Also, each night, those who have learned their nightly memory verse 
will receive a prize in front of the entire VBS before going home.  The special 
Friday night prize drawing will be for children who have learned their four 
memory verses for the week instead of for having perfect attendance. 
     If you haven’t already registered you may do so on our church website, 
www.hburgnazarene.org  or by calling Joyce Hancock at 683-3274.  Please 
register early so that we can plan for snacks, prizes, and possible transportation 
needs.  Oh . . . . and please invite your friends.  Remember, VBS is for the entire 
family. 
 


